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Facebook & Instagram 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

You are all invited to join us for our International Celebration.  Families are invited to bring a 
dish to share after school.  Last year we had a fantastic event with singing and dancing and 
so we’ve decided to do it all over again!  If your child, or even you, would like to sing an 
international song or perform a dance at the celebration event, then we would love to see it!  


Children or parents should let Miss Mitchell know if they are interested in performing.

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE 
FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

This week’s ATTENDANCE 
Elm Class (YR) = 92%  

Cedar Class (Y1) = 89% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 100% 
Maple Class (Y3) = 93% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 94% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 96% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 87% 

Well done OAK CLASS. A full house this week! 
Attendees at Always Club this 
week are: 

Gabriel (Y1), David (Y2), Oscar 
(Y3), Leandro (Y4), Ibrahim (Y5), 
Jaylah and Sanjayana (Y6) 

These children have been chosen 
for always being kind, following 
instructions, contributing to class 
discussions, always being in a 
positive mood, for having an 
exemplary learning attitude and 
for showing joy and passion for 
learning. 

What is it like to be a pupil at Christ Church?

https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

INTERNET SAFETY 

As we approach Internet Safety Day, 
please remember that it is our 
collective responsibility to ensure the 
online safety of our children.  

If your child is old enough to have a 
phone of their own, please make sure 
you check their device on a regular 
basis.  While we love the digital world 
and all the opportunities for learning, 
we are also aware that there are 
potential risks for our children.  For 
example, YouTube, a platform 
frequently accessed by our children, 
may contain content unsuitable for 
young viewers. Similarly, messaging 
applications, while helping us to keep 
in touch and communicate with our 
friends, can expose our children to 
inappropriate interactions. 

Please remember that 
social media platforms 
impose age restrictions for 
valid reasons.


These safeguards are 
designed to protect our 
children from content and 
interactions that may be 
beyond their emotional and 
cognitive readiness.  


So let’s keep our children 
safe together and please 
do not hesitate to talk to us 
if you have any concerns.


INTERNET MATTERS IS A GREAT 
WEBSITE FOR MORE 

INFORMATION ON KEEPING YOUR 
CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE

https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc


Our value this term is PERSEVERANCE 

We know that sometimes it can be difficult 
to carry on, especially when things get 
tough.  At Christ Church we have an 
amazing school community.  Please 
remember that we are always here to lend a 
helping hand if you need it.  We will always 
try our best to support you or offer help 
whenever we can.   Just let us know. 

Look here to see what activities are on offer for no 
cost or low cost this weekend.  Don’t forget to check 

the organisation’s website before you set off.

WHAT’S ON FOR FREE THIS WEEKEND?

LET US KNOW! 
If you have changed phone 
number or email address, 
please make sure you pass on 
your new details to the school 
office, so that we can always be 
in touch with you.


Also, please don’t forget to 
inform us by phone or by email 
if your child is sick or has a 
medical appointment before 
9.30am on the first day of 
absence.  It is always the 
responsibility of the parent or 
guardian to let us know.


Don’t forget messages can be 
left on our answerphone and 
will always be picked up by our 
wonderful office team. 

https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/41.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-13-Jan-19-Jan.pdf
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https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/41.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-13-Jan-19-Jan.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/41.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-13-Jan-19-Jan.pdf


NEWS FROM OUR CHURCH
Christ Church Parish |Parroquia Cristo Salvador

christchurchbr.org.uk | admin@christchurchbr.org.uk | 07835 710 486

90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE @CCBrixtonRoad




